
PUBLIC NOTICE 

CITY OF MAYVILLE 

LEAF PICK UP – 2022 

 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Mayville will begin curbside leaf pick up 

on Monday, October 3, 2022. Residents are asked to rake their leaves to the terrace for pick up. 

The terrace is the area between the sidewalk and the street. Raking leaves around obstacles such 

as street signs, hydrants and power poles should be avoided. Leaves are not to be raked into the 

street. Do not mix leaves with brush. Curbside leaf pickup will end when volumes diminish or 

freezing conditions no longer allow pick up with our vacuum equipment. If citizens choose, they 

may dispose of their leaves and other compostable yard waste at the designated site behind the 

City Garage at 610 Horicon Street. Bags and containers used to transport leaves and yard waste 

cannot be left at the drop off site. 

 

 

 

Jack Hurst 

Director of Public Works  
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